
 

 

Dear FCC, 

 

We are surrendering our licence because we are a Canadian company and no longer do any business in 

the United States. 

 

Feel free to contact us if you need anything further. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Steve Athans 

Teleantenna Inc. 

416-233-3010 

teleport@rogers.com 

 


